5th Floor, 77 Mansell Street London, E1 8AN londonsairambulance.org.uk +44(0) 20 3023 3300

Mrs Helena Cowin,
The New Medical Centre Patient Participation Group,
80 Cranham Road,
Hornchurch
RM11 2AA

27th October 2020

Dear Helena, Eileen and everyone at the New Medical Centre,

Re: Donation of £600 to help save lives across London

You have made our day!

Thank you so much for your incredibly kind donation which we received on 27th October 2022. It is always an inspiring and humbling experience to receive donations from supporters like yourself who share our determination that seriously injured people in and around London deserve the best chance of survival and full recovery.

Our Up Against Time appeal is going to be a real challenge, especially as we all face such difficult times, so your donation of £600 is truly appreciated by all of us here at the Charity. Thank You!

Many people do not know that London's Air Ambulance is a charity that only receives partial funding from the NHS. This means our ability to continue providing hospital level healthcare to people suffering catastrophic traumatic injury is dependent on the generosity of like-minded supporters wanting to ensure that the capital's only helicopter emergency medical service continues to fly.

Your belief and investment in our services means we can continue to attend traumatic events from mass casualty tragedies like the Grenfell Tower fire and London Bridge attack, to caring for the victims of serious road traffic accidents and violent crime.

Time is precious when a life is on the line. When every second counts, supporters like you help us to be there for people who need us the most. Thank you so much.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or require any further information.

Warmest regards to you all,

Simon Pitts

Senior Community Manager s.pitts@londonsairambulance.org.uk